From: Robert Wright

Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 4:00 PM

To: Saunders, Cathy < csaunder@london.ca >

Subject: 172 Central Avenue

To Whom it May Concern

I wish to lend my support for the official designation of 172 Central Avenue, London, as a heritage property.

This property has an important Canadian cultural heritage, once being the home of Mohawk Dr. Oronhyateka, as well as Tony and Jane Urquhart.

I believe the property to be an important cultural landmark worthy of preservation. I am certainly opposed to the building being demolished - surely a better solution can be found!

Robert Wright President, Antiquarian Booksellers' Association of Canada P.O. Box 45 Tamworth, ON, K0K 3G0